
 
July 24, 2023 
 
Subject: California Public Records Act Request  
 
Under the California Public Records Act § 6250 et seq., I am requesting access to and copies of 
public records that pertain to: 
 
1. Records, communications, and documents, including emails and memos, regarding the City of 
Los Angeles's use of the property located at 2377 Midvale for homeless housing, including but 
not limited to plans, approval processes, related council files, budget allocations, implementation 
timelines, and any associated reports or analysis. 
 
2. Information on first-responder resources and capacity near 2377 Midvale, including any plans 
to increase resources or capacity due to the property's use for homeless housing. 
 
3. Information regarding sanitation plans, protocols, and services for the proposed homeless 
housing project at 2377 Midvale, including contracts with sanitation service providers, if any. 
 
4. Any environmental evaluation and analysis conducted for the property at 2377 Midvale, 
including but not limited to environmental impact reports, studies, assessments, or 
determinations. 
 
5. Any business impact analysis or studies related to the implementation of homeless housing at 
2377 Midvale. 
 
6. Any and all information related to LifeArk, including but not limited to meeetings, 
presentations, contracts, financial agreements, any associated bidding process documentation, 
and communications involving LifeArk and the City of Los Angeles. 
 
I am seeking these records in digital format if possible. If any of these requests cannot be 
fulfilled, please inform me of the reasons for any such denial in writing. 
 
If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me before processing 
if the cost will exceed $30. However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the 
disclosure of the requested information is in the public interest and will contribute significantly 
to the public’s understanding of the City of Los Angeles' homeless housing projects. This 
information is not being sought for commercial purposes. 
 
The California Public Records Act requires a response within ten business days. If access to the 
records I am requesting will take longer, please contact me with information about when I might 
expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records. 
 


